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Friday, 30th September      
Isle of Wight Information Evening 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
I am pleased to invite you to attend a meeting on Thursday, 6th October at 7.00 p.m. in the downstairs 

school hall, when we will be providing information about the Year 6 School Journey to the Isle of 

Wight. 

 

I am currently organising the residential trip for 2017, which will be to Bembridge on the Isle of Wight.  

We will be staying at the Kingswood Educational Activity Centre, where the children will experience a 

mixed week of adventurous activities and environmental studies. 

 

This is a unique opportunity for children to develop their personal and social skills, through a variety of 

outdoor and indoor activities.  Children who have taken part in this trip have always returned more 

confident and ready for the next step in their educational journey. 

 

While the final cost of the journey is yet to be confirmed, we have anticipated that this will be in the 

region of £385, to include full board and lodgings, all activities and travel.  In addition to this, each 

child will receive a ‘Year 6 Leavers Hoodie’, which proved to be extremely popular last year.  This 

costing has been made on the assumption that a majority of the children in Year 6 wish to take part.   

Details of the deposit payments will be shared during the meeting, where a letter outlining specific 

dates and amounts will be given out. 

 

This meeting is intended for parents only as the details will be shared with Year 6 children at school. 

 

I look forward to seeing you at the meeting and answering any queries you may have. 

 

Yours sincerely 

H. Mistry 

Assistant Head teacher/Trip Leader 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
MEETING ABOUT SCHOOL JOURNEY TO ISLE OF WIGHT 2017 

REPLY SLIP 

 

I/we will be able to attend the information evening on Thursday, 6th October at 7.00 p.m. 

I/we are aware that a deposit of £100 will be required to be paid by Thursday 13th October to 

guarantee my child’s place. (Please do not send any payment at this stage.) 

 

Name of Child ......................................................................................     Class 6…….....   

 

 

Signed ........................................................................................  Parent/Carer 

 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE CLASS TEACHER/OFFICE NO LATER THAN WEDNESDAY, 5TH OCTOBER 

http://www.cannonlaneprimary.org/
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